
Stanley Elementary 2019 Senior Reunion 

If you attended Stanley Elementary, please join the Teachers and Staff for a reception in your 
honor on: 

April 30, 2019 

4-5 pm  

Stanley Elementary Library 

We will share memories, have refreshments, reconnect, and would love to hear your future 
plans. We hope you can join in the fun! 

Contact Shelly Graff at sgraff@bluevalleyk12.org with any questions! 
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